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The Urisemae Farrington Foundation 
Nassau, Bahamas 

Dear Committee,

I hope this letter finds you well. My name is Lorenzo McCoy, and I am writing to extend my 
heartfelt gratitude for the generous financial assistance provided by The Urisemae Farrington 
Foundation.

Your support has been a tremendous blessing, allowing me to focus on my studies without the 
heavy burden of financial stress. The assistance I have received from your foundation is not just a 
financial boon but also a source of immense encouragement and motivation as I pursue my 
academic and professional goals.

I pray that God will honor your works and continue to bless The Urisemae Farrington 
Foundation as it remains a beacon of hope and support to those in need. May you continue to be 
a light of Christ in all your endeavors.

"Let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in 
heaven." – Matthew 5:16

Thank you once again for your generosity and faith in my potential. I am deeply grateful for your 
support and am committed to making the most of this opportunity.

God bless you!

Yours in His Service,

Lorenzo K. McCoy 


